MARITIME

ELECTRIC

A FORTIS COMPANY

March 28, 2019

Island Regulatory & Appeals Commission
PO Box 577
Charlottetown PE C1A 7L1

Dear Commissioners:

Pursuant to Section 49(1) of the Rules of Practice and Procedure for Hearings, Maritime Electric
hereby submits its Request for Confidentiality of those details and documents to be filed with the
Commission with respect to the certain interrogatories directed to the Company. The Company
requests confidential treatment of the information and objects to the disclosure of any abridged
versions thereof.

The Company requests confidentiality with respect to:

Multeese IR-59

This response contains confidential demand information that can be tied directly to an individual
large industrial customer. This has been deemed to be commercially sensitive information for the
customer, and as such should not be released to the public.

The Company does not object to providing the requested commercially sensitive information to
the Commission on a confidential basis to assist in their review of the Company’s General Rate
Application. However, Maritime Electric does object to the public disclosure or distribution of
information to third parties and therefore, requests that it be considered confidential.

Yours truly,

MARITIME ELECTRIC

Jason C. Roberts
Vice President, Finance & Chief Financial Officer
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